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	Comments


ERCOT continues to request the tabling of Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 956 due to the ongoing litigation concerning the constitutionality of Senate Bill 1938 (Acts 2019, 86th Leg. R.S., Ch. 44, codified in relevant part in Tex. Util. Code § 37.056) (“SB 1938”).  Tabling the NPRR does not substantially impair ERCOT’s processes, as ERCOT will continue to comply with SB 1938 unless and until a final judicial determination requires otherwise.  ERCOT will provide additional comments when it is appropriate for PRS to consider the language.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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